Announcement of the Secondary Education Service Area Office Phichit
Subject: Policy of Not Accepting All Kinds of Presents and Gifts from Performing Duties
(No Gift Policy)

Fiscal Year B.E. 2567

The Secondary Education Service Area Office Phichit is determined to strengthen the
organizational culture as well as values, honesty and integrity in carrying out tasks with virtue
and ethics, performing duties without conflict of interest and preventing corruption under the

national reformation on prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct.

Therefore, The Secondary Education Service Area Office Phichit would like to declare
the intention of officials and personnel to not accept all kinds of presents and gift from
performing duties to prevent conflict of interest and avoid actions that may affect discretion
or decision. The executives and supervisors at all levels must act as a good model and also
ensure subordinates’ strict observance of the code of conduct.

It is hereby announced and to strictly adhered to all.

This announcement is hereby issued on
5 January 2024

(Mr.Panya Hakaew)
Acting Director of Secondary Educational Service Area Office Phichit



